
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well-being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello, Mr Paterson and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we have celebrated Storytelling Week with a range of activities throughout the school.  Thank you to the 
parents and carers who have been able to visit classes to tell stories.  It’s been lovely to welcome you into the 
classes. 
 
Online Safety Week 
Next week is national Online Safety Week where the children will continue to develop their understanding of the 
importance of staying safe online.  Andrew Gunn, a leading Online Safety Consultant in East Sussex, will lead 
assemblies for the children this week.   
 
Parents and Carers are warmly invited to attend a special workshop with Andrew Gunn on Friday, 9th February at 
8.45am to 9.30am, where he will give advice and answer any questions on how to ensure children keep themselves 
safe when they are using the internet.   
 
Mindfulness Twilight Workshop 
On Wednesday, 21st March the school will be hosting the second mindfulness workshop for staff.  The session will 
last from 4pm to 6pm and parents are welcome to attend for a fee of £3.00. If you would like to attend the 
workshop, please notify the school by Friday, 23rd February at the latest to book your place because the providers 
need to know how many are likely to attend in advance as they may need to bring additional trainers.  Please send 
£3.00 in a sealed envelope to the school office, marked FAO the Bursar, Mindfulness Workshop and with your name.  
Please note,  the workshop is for adults only and we are not able to offer crèche facilities.  
 
Work Sharing Afternoons next term 
We would like to invite you to a Work Sharing afternoon in the first week back after the half-term holiday.  On 
Monday, 19th February Key Stage One parents are invited into their children’s classrooms from 1.45pm to 3.00pm.  
The children will have all their work from Terms One, Two and Three available to show you.  On Thursday, 22nd 
February the Key Stage Two classrooms will be open from 1.45pm to 3.00pm when parents are welcome to come 
into school to see their children’s work.  When we did this activity in Term Two it was very well attended and I do 
hope lots of you will be able to come again next term. 
 
We will be serving teas and coffees in the hall on Monday and Thursday afternoon from 3.00pm, so you may like to 
come into school, look at your children’s work and then have some refreshments while waiting for the school day to 
end. 
 
Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
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Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 
 

 
 

Remy, Hunter and Frankie 
 

 
 

Mintra, Henry and Louie 
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Isabelle, Lola and Theo 
 

 
 

Kai and Theo 
 
Term Four Events 
 
Monday, 19th February 1.45pm – 3.00pm   EYFS and Key Stage One Open Classrooms 
 
Thursday, 22nd February 1.45pm – 3.00pm   Key Stage Two Open Classrooms 
 
Friday, 23rd February 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
Tuesday, 6th March 3.40pm to 6.30pm    Parents’ Evening 
 
Thursday, 8th March      Skipping Workshops 
 
Thursday, 8th March 4.30pm – 7.30pm    Parents’ Evening 
 
Friday, 9th March 9.15am     Year Five Assembly to Parents and Carers 
 
Wednesday, 14th March (noon to midnight)   Voice In A Million (Wembly Arena with School Choir) 
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Friday, 16th March 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
Week beginning 19th March     Science Week 
 
Wednesday, 21st March 4.00pm to 6.00pm   Second Mindfulness Workshop (see above) 
 
Thursday, 22nd March 2.00pm – 3.00pm    Science Week display in the Hall 
 
Thursday, 29th March 2.00pm – 3.00pm    Voice In A Million performance to parents 
 
INSET day 2018: Monday, 4th June 2018 


